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March 29, 2022
Important Pricing Announcement
To Our Valued Customers:

Viking Plastics has received notice from our supplier, Lubrizol, that market conditions continue to drive increases
in the costs of production of CPVC resin and compounds. Consequently, they are increasing our costs for the
BlazeMaster® resin used to produce Viking CPVC pipe and fittings.

As a result, effective May 7, 2022, Viking SupplyNet will increase the current List Prices for its Viking BlazeMaster
CPVC pipe and fittings by 7%-9%. To receive current pricing on CPVC products, orders must be accepted prior to
the close of business on Friday, May 6, 2022, and scheduled for shipment on or before Friday, June 3, 2022.

We appreciate your business and trust that you will find the combination of our quality products and
outstanding service an exceptional value for your business.

Sincerely,

Viking SupplyNet



